
Dear editor, 

We would like to thank World Journal of Clinical Cases for giving us the opportunity to 

revise our manuscript A rare case of esophageal superficial adenosquamous carcinoma 

resected by endoscopic submucosal dissection: a case report (No.58677). 

We thank the reviewers for their careful read and thoughtful comment on our previous 

draft. The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers. 

Below is our point-to-point response to the reviewer’s comment. 

Reviewer #1:  

We want to begin by thanking reviewer #1 by writing that “This case report attracts 

attention to a rare but important finding. This manuscript is well written and includes 

images with good quality.” We also appreciated the constructive suggestion as below. 

1.EUS image should be labelled and magnified.  

Thanks for the kind advice. The EUS image in figure 2 has been magnified and labelled 

with arrows pointing out the area of lesion and the important structures of esophagus 

wall. The associated figure legend has also been modified. 

In addition, the format of references has been modified. The approved grant application 

form and the original figures have been submitted. 

Thanks again for all the help. 

Best wishes, 

Dr. Wei-dong Nian 

Endoscopy Center, Peking University First Hospital, Beijing, China 


